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Limousin

I am writing in support of this application. I am a neighbour of the property. When the property was occupied 

by the nursery this was very disrupting for us due to the constant noise. The nursery moving out as been a big 

relief and improved our quality of life. The current application of two small flats within the perimeter of the 

property is very suited to the environment.
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